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Check out our web site at New Almaden.org. Ron Horii, our new member of NAQCPA Board,
has set it up beautifully. Agendas, events and great pictures can be found at that site. Marvin
Tanner, also a new member of the Board, has taken over from Bob Mevyer the treasurer’s
duties. Another NAQCPA member, Jim Campbell, has published a new book of his Santa Clara
Valley drawings, Down Memory Lane.

Our Bell Tower Project is coming along nicely. We will have it completed by PIONEER DAY, OCT.
10, 2015. The New Almaden Community Club has chosen the Bell Tower drawing for their new
t-shirts for New Almaden Day on September 12, 2015. We hope to have those for our Pioneer
Day.

The Wednesday Crew has received good reports to build a new trail in Almaden Quicksilver
County Park. This will be an interpretive Incline Railroad Trail. As soon as the Bell Tower is
completed, the crew will work on this new trail. Come help if you can.

We had a spectacular day at Play Like a Miner Day at the AQ Museum. The new adit at the
Blacksmith Shop with the ore cart and track was a hit. Over 200 visitors came to Casa Grande
that day, Saturday June 27, 2015.

Come join us for hikes, Museum visits, Van Tours, building projects and working on archives.
Kitty
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